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January 23, 2019

Samuel A. May

City Manager

City of Margate

5790 Margate Boulevard
Margate, FL. 33063

RE: Ratification of Proposed Collective Bargaining Agreement, City of Margate
Police Captains and Lieutenants and the Broward County PBA, 2018-2021

Dear Mr. May:

As I believe you already know, on Tuesday January 22, 2019, the PBA Captains and
Lieutenants bargaining unit unanimously ratified the proposed 2018-2021 collective bargaining
agreement. Please take all steps necessary to ensure that this matter is placed on the City Council
agenda for its vote. If you require any additional information, or action by the Association please
contact me.

Thank you for you and your staff’s assistance during the negotiations. As always, it was a

pleasure working with you and your team members. [ look forward to hearing from you soon as to
the City Council’s actions.

Sincerely,

., L

Rod Skirvin, President

cc: Lt. David Young, PBA Representative
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